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Schedule 55 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_M_a_y_o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_c_il_lo_r_s ___ Monday, October 16, 2017. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Webgraphics 

Thursday, 12 October 2017 18:03 

MayorandCouncillors 
Send a Submission Online (response #1174) 

Follow up 

Completed 

Send a Submission Online (response #1174) 

Survey Infonnation 

Survey Response 

Your Name 

Your Address 

Subject Property Address OR 
Bylaw Number 

Comments 

2/2017 6:02:33 PM 

dieter nachtigall 

309, 4280 Bayview Street, Richmond, be. V7E OB3 

Imperial Landing 4300 Bayview 

Dear Mayor and Council. I am writing to you to 
support the Onni development application for the 
above property. I have been a resident of 4280 
since Christmas of 2016. I can tell you that I have 
been extremely happy living in this beautiful 
location, which affords stunning views of the 
Fraser, its attractive Steveston fishing harbor and 
of course Georgia Straight and the Gulf Islands as 
well as Mt. Baker to the east. I strongly feel that the 
Onni Development along the Imperial Landing 
compliments the wonderful community atmosphere 
of Steveston village. It is no coincidence that 
hundreds of walkers, residents of the community 
and tourists alike, choose the promenade along the 
scenic waterfront to take a leisurely stroll, many 
with their dogs, to explore the scenic waterfront 
and history of the nearby museum shipyard, or to 
dip their fishing rods into the waters off the Imperial 
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Landing. I am one of the fortunate re-sidents who 
can enjoy the view from my balcony. Unfortunately 
the lower floor of our apartment buildings has 
remained empty for several years. Its boarded up 
windows are not attractive, and I am confident that 
approval of the Onni application would greatly 
enhance the quality of living or visiting in this 
precious area. I had an opportunity to view the 
proposed plans, including community friendly 
amenities and the boutique hotel. As a retired 
designer and television producer I pride myself of 
having an eye for artistic values, and therefore 
strongly believe that the high quality of the Onni 
proposal would contribute to the enhancement of 
Steveston's community feeling and beauty. Please 
give the proposal your close attention and 
approval. Thank you. 
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